
Fortnightly Class 4 Newsletter 

Spring 2 28/02/25 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
7th March – Oak Team (Green) Non-Uniform Day 

Monday 10th March-Friday 14th March – British Science Week 

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th Match – Parents Evenings 

Thursday 10th April – School Closes for Easter break at 2pm. 

Certificate Winners 
Week 3: 

Christian Value (D9) – Daisy 

For: Working collaboratively and 

taking the lead in a group setting. 

Curriculum Award – Harrison 

For: Persevering when things are 

difficult. 

Star Writer – Molly 

For: Using fronted adverbials in your 

writing and fantastic presentation! 
 

Class News 
Welcome back, I hope you all had a lovely half term break. I have to 

start this half term of by celebrating the amazing achievements of 

all of Year 5 who took part in their Borwick residential trip in the 

final few days of spring term 1. I was incredibly proud of each of 

them, they gave it their all and let their lights shine brightly in true 

Lea Endowed style. It was lovely to see them trying new things and 

working collaboratively with their peers in Year 6. I know the Year 

4 children love it at Borwick Hall and they are already excited for 

next year! With that being said, Year 4 had a wonderful few days 

with Miss Turner, with lots of learning going on, as well as making 

some lovely Valentine crafts and Lego flowers! All in all, I am very 

proud of Class 4 and their behaviour and I look forward to this 

continuing as we enter our next half term. It has been a busy first 

week back; in Maths we have been looking at short multiplication, 

ask your child how to calculate 3 digits x 2-digit numbers! In English 

we have been writing a recount all about their time at Borwick/half 

term holidays. We have started our work in RE, recalling the events 

of Holy Week and Easter. We have started our work on South 

America in Geography, ask your child the name of their table! 

Important Notices 

Please note that the curriculum overview for Spring 2 is available on 

the school website.  

Stanley Bottles in school – please do not send any accessories in with 

your child’s Stanley/Stanley style water bottles. 

PE kits need to be brought back into school until the end of Spring 2. 

Please make sure you have the correct kit. See our uniform policy for 

details.  

Christian Value: Forgiveness 

Attendance Notice 

Please make sure your child is in school 

every day. We understand that there 

may be the odd day that your child is ill 

and cannot come to school. Holidays 

MUST be taken during the school 

holidays. Every day is a step in their 

learning journey and each step that is 

missed affects their overall progress. 
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